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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the United States of America
Thank you, Madam President,
Ethiopia warmly welcomes the delegation of the United States to this UPR cycle and thanks it for the presentation of its national report. 
We congratulate United States Government’s continuous engagement with the UPR mechanism. The formation of a Commission on Unalienable Rights, measures to protect and safeguard women and girls from violence and the adoption of the strategy on women, peace and security are commendable. We also appreciate the measures in combatting human trafficking in all its forms. 

In a constructive spirit, Ethiopia recommends to the United States:

1. Step-up its efforts both at home and abroad, to improve the health, dignity and well-being of women, children, and their families and
2. Further enhance activities that will cater for reducing homelessness faced by vulnerable groups across the country. 
Ethiopia wishes the United States a successful review. 
I thank you Madam President

